## 29TH BOARD OF REPRESENTATIVES CITY OF STAMFORD

President
RANDALL M. SKIGEN
Clerk of the Board
ANNIE M. SUMMERVILLE

cc:

Majority Leader
ELAINE MITCHELL
Minority Leader
MARY L. FEDELI

## RESOLUTION NO. 3845 AUTHORIZING RESOLUTION OF 29<sup>TH</sup> BOARD OF REPRESENTATIVES OF THE CITY OF STAMFORD

2017 Responsible Growth and Transit-Oriented Development (TOD) Grant Program

The 29<sup>th</sup> Board of Representatives of the City of Stamford at its duly called and held meeting on July 10, 2017, adopted the following resolution by on the Consent Agenda, which:

- (1) authorizes submission of the Springdale/Glenbrook Complete Streets and Pedestrian and Vehicular Wayfinding proposals, in accordance with the Responsible Growth and Transit-Oriented Development (TOD) Grant Request for Applications;
- (2) authorizes David R. Martin, Mayor of the City of Stamford, to sign the grant application, attached hereto, and to sign any other documents associated with administering the grant, if awarded, including any amendments thereto.
- (3) In administering the grant, the City of Stamford hereby agrees to comply with the terms and conditions in the final grant agreement, as executed, including the local match requirement contained in such agreement. The local match presented in the initial application shall form the basis for the match requirements of the grant agreement.

ATTESTED TO BY:		
Donna M. Loglisci, City and Town Clerk	 Date	

Mayor David Martin
Donna Loglisci, Town and City Clerk
Michael Handler, Director of Administration
Jay Fountain, Director of OPM
Ernie Orgera, Director of Operations Ted Jankowski, Director of Public Safety
Kathryn Emmett, Esq., Director of Legal Affairs
Thomas Madden, Director of Economic Development
Jim Travers, Traffic Bureau Chief
Karen Cammarota, Grants Officer